
 

                  Sending our messages for Climate Change to COP28 

 

At Glade, we consistently work on promoting pupil voice (Article 12), as we know that children have the power to 

bring about crucial changes, thinking about what they want their future to be like. Each year group created and 

posted ‘Good Luck’ cards for the UK Minister for Energy, Security & Net Zero in the UK Government ahead of the 

Minister’s attendance at COP28. Here is a showcase of some of their work: 

  


